
NOTICE OF SHREWSBURY BOROUGH DECEMBER 7, 2020 COUNCIL 

MEETING TO BE CONDUCTED BY VIDEO TELECONFERENCING 

 
Due to the current public health emergency, the regularly scheduled Shrewsbury Borough Council 

meeting on December 7, 2020 at 7:00pm will be conducted via video teleconference.  In order to 

meet our obligation to allow for public participation please note the following: 

 

The meeting format has been changed from in-person attendance at the Municipal Building to 

video teleconferencing.  In lieu of in-person attendance, the public is encouraged to attend this 

meeting virtually and comment during the designated public comment portion in compliance with 

the Open Public Meeting Act.  OFFICIAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN. 

 

The Borough of Shrewsbury has made the following provisions to allow members of the Public to 

view and participate in this meeting: 

 

To view the Council meeting live –  

 

1. Please join GoToMeeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  The link to be 

utilized is:   https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/256478157 

  

If you are new to GoToMeeting, you can get the app now and be ready when the meeting 

starts:   https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/256478157  

 

2. If you do not have access to any of the above noted devices, you may join the meeting 

from a landline or mobile phone by simply dialing the following:   

 

Telephone Number:  872-240-3212 

Access Code:           256-478-157 

 

The meeting will be conducted per the usual rules and will be recorded.  The public must 

remain silent and listen to the proceedings during the meeting until the Mayor opens the 

floor for public comment.  At that time, you will be asked your name and address and be 

limited to a 3-minute comment period. 

 

We understand that this may be an unfamiliar process for you and ask that you be patient 

and rely on directions given by the Mayor to make sure that your comments are heard by 

the Council.  If you prefer not to participate vocally you may email your questions to the 

Borough Clerk at clerk@shrewsburyboro.com no later than 4:00pm on December 7, 2020 

so your question or comment can be read into the record.   The agenda for the meeting is 

posted on the Borough website at www.shrewsburyboro.com for your review.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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